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From: Kenneth Langone and Dr. Robert Grossman <Deangrossman.broadcasts@nyulangone.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, October 10, 2023 1:26 PM 
To: Goldberg, Ira 
Subject: Condemning the Attacks Against Israel  

Condemning the Attacks Against Israel  
Dear Colleagues, 

As an organization dedicated to safeguarding people’s health and well-being, we are horrified by the 

deadly terrorist attacks against Israel. The killings and hostage-taking by the militant group Hamas are 

barbaric and inexcusable. People have the right to safety regardless of where they live or worship. 

That solemn right has been brutally violated, with many innocent lives lost. As a community we 

strongly condemn these outrageous, hate-filled terrorist acts.  

We know many of you are personally affected by this violence and some of you have family and 

friends or patients directly impacted. Please know that NYU Langone is here to support you. 

Employees have access to free, confidential counseling through CCA by calling 800-833-8707 or 

visiting the CCA website (company code: NYULH). You can find other employee resources on the 

“Mental Well-Being” Inside Health page. 

Our thoughts and prayers are with the people of Israel and all of those whose lives have been touched 

by this senseless and hostile action. 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth G. Langone 

Chair, Board of Trustees 

Robert I. Grossman, MD 

Dean and CEO 




